
Getting things done – Rosefield Place
and Bankmill Road #dundeewestend

Over a long period we have raised issues around the mess in Rosefield Place
and the path to Bankmill Road – mainly around keeping the communal bins in
Rosefield Place tidier – some of these are council but some
private/commercial – and the graffiti along the path.

We have had assurances about the bins (see photo) – although this needs very
regular attention given on-going fly-tipping here and on the graffiti on the
wall along the path to Bankmill Road, we have been given the following
assurance from our local environment manager :

“I have been in touch with colleagues and we should see some action here in /
around 15 days or so to paint over the graffitied wall.”
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